
Photography Guidelines for Church 

Weddings 

Date: ____________________ 

Dear [Photographer's Name], 

We are excited to have you capture the special moments during the wedding ceremony of 

[Bride's Name] and [Groom's Name] on [Wedding Date] at [Church Name]. To ensure 

everything runs smoothly, we have compiled a set of guidelines for photography during the 

ceremony. 

Photography Guidelines: 

1. Arrive at least 30 minutes before the ceremony to set up your equipment. 

2. Please minimize movement during the ceremony; stand in designated areas only. 

3. Be respectful of the officiant and the couple's wishes regarding photo-taking moments. 

4. Flash photography is not allowed during the ceremony. Please use natural light as much 

as possible. 

5. Capture candid moments before and after the ceremony, but remain unobtrusive. 

6. Consult with the couple for special shots they would like captured. 

7. Respect the church property and follow all church rules during your time there. 

If you have any questions or need further clarification on these guidelines, please do not hesitate 

to reach out to us. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. We are looking forward to your beautiful 

photography. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 

[Couple's Name] 


